
DNHG Field Trip to Jazirat Al Hamra on Saturday 1st April 2017 

 

A DNHG visit to the coastal village of Jazirat Al Hamra has been arranged 

for Saturday 1st April 2017.  Mr Hilal Khan, resident archaeologist at the 

Department of Antiquities and Museums, Government of Ras Al Khaimah, who 

is managing the restoration project of the village, will give us a guided tour of 

the restoration work which is being carried out and we will hear about the 

history of the village. 
 

We will meet at 9.00 a.m. in the Souq area and directions to the meeting 

place will be sent to participants. 
 

Maximum number of people 20. 
 

Those interested should email Valerie Chalmers at valeriechalmers@gmail.com 
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